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                                               Bratislava, 5th June 2006

Dear friends,

In September 2005 in Zagreb at the 35th AGM EAMDA, The Muscular Dystrophy Organisation in the Slovak Republic (MDO) accepted the proposal of the Executive Committee of EAMDA and took over the responsibility as a host country to organise the Annual General Meeting (AGM) and the conference of EAMDA 2006.

The MDO in the Slovak Republic has accepted this challenge and we have the honour to invite you, on behalf of EAMDA, Dear Representatives of Member States of EAMDA to the 36th EAMDA AGM and to the Medical Conference “Steps Forward in Care and Cure” that will be held from Thursday 21st – Sunday 24th September 2006 in the capital of Slovakia - Bratislava.

The international conference of European importance: “Steps Forward in Care and Cure” will be divided in two sessions.

The morning session will be focused on the topic: “Multidisciplinary medical care for persons with neuromuscular disorders (NMD)”. 

We are aware that the person with a neuromuscular disorder needs a care of a team of a neurologist, a genetition, an orthopaedist, a cardiologist, a chest physician, a dietician, a physiotherapist, a psychologist and others, in case of need. Their mutual co-operation and liaison leads to a slower progression of the condition, to a postponed appearance of serious complications and to the improvement of the quality of life of such a person as a whole.

In Slovakia, there is no such a specialised centre which would take care of these persons. Our long-term aim to achieve is that the physicians would provide a multidisciplinary care to these persons.  We would like to initiate the establishment of a specialised centre for neuromuscular disorders where this multidisciplinary care would be provided.

We would like to implement the experience of other countries where a multidisciplinary care for persons with neuromuscular disorders is sufficiently developed and brings results which are reflected in the higher quality of life of the persons and in prolonging the period of survival. 

We would like to learn from the experience of other countries where such specialised centres for persons with neuromuscular disorders already exist.

We have the honour to welcome Prof. Volker Straub from Institute of Human Genetics, University of Newcastle upon Tyne, in Great Britain - so prominent and an excellent speaker in person in Bratislava.  His contribution will cover the issues of standards of care. 

Miluse Havlová, MD, head of The Centre of NMD in Prague, Czech Republic – will introduce a centre and their new project of treatment of SMA.

Peter Vondracek, MD from University Hospital in Brno, Czech Republic and Mrs Pavlína Petrásková, head of Czech Parent Project have confirmed their participation. They co – operate on very interesting project about data-bank of patients with DMD and BMD from the area of the Czech and Slovak Republic and project of involvement Czech DMD patients to clinical trials in Leiden.

It seems that Professor Judith van Deutekom, University in Leiden, Holland and her team are the farthest ahead of all research labs towards an effective therapy for Duchenne muscular dystrophy.


We have invited Professor Judith van Deutekom or someone from her top research lab from Leiden and Professor Victor Dubowitz, the Hammersmith Hospital in London. Professor Dubowitz is worldwide one of the most respected clinical experts for muscular diseases and he is a great teacher, he loves to talk to families and can explain all aspects of the neuromuscular disorders. At the moment we wait for their reply and final affirmation.

We will send a detailed Programme with the names of physicians and their contributions till the beginning of July 2006.

The second session that will take place in the afternoon will focus on the topic “Implementing therapy development“. These days there is great progress in research of NMD and in therapy.  It concerns information of great importance which pushes the boundaries of medicine and brings a great hope to all patients with NMD. That was the reason why we accepted the compromise that the second part of the conference would be devoted to the recent methods of therapy of certain types of NMD and to the way how persons with neuromuscular disorders and organisations themselves could be involved in the research and clinical trials and which role they could play in the process of development of the new therapy and cure.

These progressive recent results will be brought to the conference by Professor Volker Straub, coordinator Treat NMD from the top University Research Centre in Newcastle and by Mrs. Annamarie Dillon and Mr. Stefan Fennrich from a very important pharmaceutical company GENZYME.

Mr. Peter Streng on behalf of EAMDA will be in charge of the afternoon session.

The attendance fee is 150 Euros per person that includes full-board accommodation, transport and the sight seeing in Bratislava from 21st to 24th September 2006. Our organisation will provide the transport of delegates from the Bratislava Airport to the hotel. For those participants who will land at the Vienna Airport Schwechat we will provide the transport from the railways station or bus station in Bratislava to the hotel.

The accommodation will be reserved at the Hotel *** Baronka which is amongst the modern hotels *** (swimming-pool, sauna, fitness, congress hall) and it is easily reachable (15 minutes) from the Bratislava Airport of M. R. Štefánik. The journey from the hotel to the city centre takes cca 20 minutes. The hotel *** Baronka is situated in calm and picturesque surroundings at the hills of the Small Carpathian Mountains in the East part of Bratislava-Rača which is famous for its viticultural history.

Please send the Registration forms as soon as possible to Muscular Dystrophy Group of Malta, not later then Thursday 31st AUGUST 2006.  Attendance fee 150 EUR is payable in advance by transfer on the bank account:

Bank:                                TATRA BANKA,a.s.

Address:                           Galvaniho street, Bratislava, SLOVAKIA

SWIFT code:                   TATRSKBX

IBAN code:                      IBAN SK 10 1100 0000 0026 2434 0950
Address of recipient:      The Muscular Dystrophy Organisation in the Slovak Republic




   Banšelova 4, 821 04 Bratislava, SLOVAKIA

Please state your name in the field information for recipient on the Bank transfer form (Important). 

Keep the Bank transfer verification, you will need it for attendance Registration on the arrival.

We would like to invite in particular the delegates of the new member states of EU. We would be glad to meet you in person and we look forward to the future co-operation. Not only the regional closeness that makes a liaison among us but a similar historical experience as well.

Dear friends, we hope that the Conference which is being prepared will attract your attention and that the recent experience and results will be fruitful for your organisation and for your country as well.

We are pleased to welcome you in the heart of Europe in Bratislava in order to participate in the successful 36th AGM and conference of EAMDA.

We are looking forward to welcome you soon!

Andrea Madunova

President of the Organising Committee

The Muscular Dystrophy Organisation in the Slovak republic

Banšelova 4, 821 04 Bratislava, Slovakia

Phone: 00421 – 2 – 43 41 16 86

Fax:     00421 – 2 – 43 41 04 74

E-mail:  omd@omdvsr.sk
URL:     www.omdvsr.sk






